
Planning &
lnfrastructure

Office of the Director General

Ms Gabrielle Kibble AO
Chairperson
Planning Assessment Commission
GPO Box 3415
SYDNEY NSW 2OO1

Dear Ms Kibble

Please find enclosed the Department's assessment report and recommended
conditions of approval for the Caltex Jet Fuel Pipeline Upgrade Project (MP 11_0004).

The Major Project application is required to be determined by the Planning Assessment
Commission (PAC), due to reportable political donations having been made, consistent
with the Minister's delegation of 28 May 2011.

Should the PAC have any further enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for Ms
Felicity Greenway, Team Leader - Mining and lndustry Projects, to assist. Ms Greenway
can be contacted on telephone number9228 6338.

Yours sincerely

,yan'àan\
Sam Haddad
Director General
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